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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and
Community Members

Welcome to week 7 and Swimming
School for K/1/2/3 students, we
hope the showers stay away for the
rest of the week! 4/5/6 will be
attending their Swimming School
next week (see attached permission
note). All notes and money need to go
to the office.

What a great turn up for our whole
school assembly last week. Parents,
carers and community members
unanimously voted to have assemblies
in this format for 2018. Kelly Khelloul
won the raffle prize for attending the
assembly on the day. Thank you to
all who attended, your children very
much enjoy your presence at these
events.

The whole school enjoyed The Life
Education Van and Healthy Harold
last week; Harold talked to students
about healthy choices in life to keep
you healthy.

Last Friday the SRC ran the Bandana
Day and raised $21-00. They also sold
ice cream sundaes to raise money for
the school. As we have plenty of
flavouring left over the SRC will be
holding another stall on Wednesday
selling Ice Cream Sundaes for $2-00.

Jackie Andrews (paediatrician) will
attend tomorrow Tues 21st Nov for
her appointments with clients.

Ph: 02/66 661 219
Fax: 02/66 661 357

On this Thurs 23+ and Fri 24th Nov
Year 6 students will attend Bonalbo
Central School for a 2 day transition

program. Students will travel to the
high school by bus.

Students ‘Caught Being Good
Learners’ last week were: K/1;
Pepquita Bell-Link for always trying
her best, 2/3; Shaileigh Avery for
trying her best in all her learning,
4/5/6; Bing Williams for being a great
leader in cultural activities.

The following students are on GOLD
for Being Safe, Being Responsible,
Being Respectful, Being a Learner:-

K/1 - Leslie McGrady, Kiziyah
Roberts-Walker, Jyharla Collins,
Monique Miller, Dellzaliah Adams,
Pepquita Bell-Link, Sophia Hippi,
Izaiah Ward, TL.

Year 2/3 — Michael Link, Gracie
Martin, Indigo Noyce, Shantelle Hippi,
Robert Adams, Tasharni McGrady,
Leanita Hickling, JG, Shaileigh Avery,
Ponjum Ward, Annabelle Johnson-
Brady, Tristian Miller, Deniarna
Roberts-Walker.

Year 4/5/6 — Keeley Bell, Phoenix
Noyce, Pierre Hippi, August Avery-
Robinson, Dellmay Simon, Amber
Avery, Bing Williams.

Have a good week.

Lesley Mills

Principal
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TERM 4

Week 7 Monday 20tk to Friday
24t November

K/1/2/3 - Swimming
School

Tuesday 21st November
Dr Jackie Andrews
Thursday 23 & Friday
24th November

Year 6 Transition to
Bonalbo Central.

Week 8 Monday 27tt to Friday
1st December

Year 4/5/6 Swimming
School

Tuesday 28tk November
K/1 Assembly - 2.45pm
Week 9 Tuesday 5th December
Annual Presentation
Wednesday 6th December
Year 6 Graduation Dinner
Thursday 7t December
Attendance Reward Day
Week 10 Tuesday 12tk December
Books in Homes Assembly
Christmas Tree Night

P & C News

The P & C are having a Christmas
Hamper Raffle which will be drawn at
the Christmas Tree Dance on Tuesday
12th December. Donations of non-
perishable goods would be
appreciated and can be left at the
office. Tickets will be available from
Week 8. Cost — 1 for $2 or 3 for $5.



TABULAM PUBLIC SCHOOL
ANNUAL SWIMMING SCHOOL

Dear Parents /Carers,

The Annual Swimming School will take place in Week 7 and Week 8 of Term
4, Monday 20th November to Friday 24th November and Monday 27th
November to 1st December. Week 7 will be K/1/2/3 and Week 8 will be
Yrs. 4/5/6.

Cost of the swimming school will be $10 per child. Children will need to
bring their swimnmers, towel, hat, (don’t forget the undies), lunch, recess +
a drink.

The bus will leave Tabulam School at 9.30am and return by lpm.

All students are expected to attend as it is part of the regular school
curriculum.

Thank you
Lesley Mills,
Principal.

TABULAM PUBLIC SCHOOL
ANNUAL SWIMMING SCHOOL
PARENTAL PERMISSION

[ HEREBY GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD ....ocviiiiiiiieiieie
TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ANNUAL SWIMMING SCHOOL. I UNDERSTAND
THAT TRAVEL WILL BE BY BUS AND COST IS $10 per child.

SIGNED: ... AMOUNT ENCLOSED: .............

PARENT/CARER

My child is a: { ) competent swimming { } average swimmer

( ) non-swimmer



The 4/5/6 class have made
dioramas in Library time based
on the book The Burnt Stick
written by Anthony Hill.




The 2/3 class made some Strange Animals
based on the book Go Home, Cheeky
Animals written by Johanna Bell and Dion
Beasley.

K/1 read Little Bat written by Tania Cox
and made some little bats of their own.




